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Letter From the Editors  

 This edition of Chronos was brought together by a team of dedicated members 
with a new and exciting vision for the magazine. Through digitizing this edition, as well 
as creating a website, we hoped to make the journal more accessible. Staying true to years 
past, the articles selected are a reflection of the undergraduate history department at 
Syracuse University. The articles in this year’s Chronos include topics ranging from 
feminism in Nazi Germany, to international relations between the United States and 
China during the Carter administration.  

We would like to thank Chronos Advisor, Professor Osamah Khalil, for his patience 
and emotional support throughout this process. We would also like to thank Brooke 
Winckelmann, for guiding us through the website making process, as well as Mary Collier 
for her continuous assistance. This edition would not have been possible without their 
motivation, support, and pizza.  

 

Thank you, 

 We hope you enjoy, 

The Executive Board 

 

  


